March 2017 — News from the Easter Coffee Morning (31/3/17)

A huge thanks to everyone who came along to the Easter Coffee morning and to everyone who
helped out. Thanks also to everyone who donated items for our café, raffle and tombola.

An amazing £484.88 was raised!!
It was a busy morning and here are some highlights:

e There were some awesome entries to the paper plate project which were made into a
stunning display for the hall. Thanks to everyone who joined in the fun!

e \We were treated to an Easter Bonnet parade by some very excited pupils wearing their
home-made creations with pride. The Hamilton Advertiser photographer was there so
check out upcoming editions for the photo.

e External stalls came along selling cakes, bows, candy floss, bath bombs and sweets.

e The Parent Council ran a café, tombola, raffle, book stall and ‘guess the teddy’s name &
birthday’ stall.

Winners on the day:

Paper plate project: Olivia P and Maria P

Boy teddy: His name was Freddie, guessed correctly by Katie L

Girl teddy: She was born on 28 May, guessed correctly by Eva G

Raffle: Most winners have their prizes already but the following items were not claimed:
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If you have a winning ticket, please take it to the office or speak to a member of the Parent Council
at Toasty Tuesday to claim your prize.

At the next parent council meeting (24/4/17) we will discuss how to invest some of the money
raised, back into the school and we will decide which charities will benefit.

Thanks again for your continued support.



